17 June 2015

[

Planning Department
Camden Council
Town Hall

Judd Sttreet

London WCIH 9JE

Dear Sir

Application for Partial Basement to
26 Denning Road, Hampstead NW3 ISU

Please find enclosed an application for a partial basement to 26 Denning Road.
The property has a deep sub-floor so the additional depth is approx 1.5m.

This application was previously made in October 2014 and will drawn at your
request in order that a Basement Impact Assessment could be carried out by a

Geotechnical Company this is enclosed.

The previous fee was held by you at our request pending this revised application.

Yours sincerely

A.A Freeman, C.Eng., F.IStructE, F1Mech B, F.C ML M.Inst.Energy

¢.c., —Mr. A, Best



